
 
 

  
  

 

 
 

   

 
   

 
  

 
 

  

Adam Helbling Presents to Staff 

Adam Helbling, motivational speaker and author, recently spoke to 

several FCBDD staff about his incredible journey through college and 

his experiences with bipolar disorder and his car accident that left him 

quadriplegic. If interested in reading Adam's book of his true story, the 

FCBDD library has some copies that can be borrowed by contacting 

Cindy Massenelli at 614-342-5954. 

  

Self Advocate Advisory Council to Meet on June 11 

The FCBDD Self Advocate Advisory Council will meet on Thursday, 

June 11 at 10am.  Council members will meet with Superintendent 

Morison to hear updates and to provide suggestions and make plans 

for the future.  The meeting will be held at 2879 Johnstown Road. 

  

West Central School Theft 

Three young men broke into West Central School on Monday morning 

at about 2:00am and took two computers and four monitors.  Because 

the computers are connected directly to the FCBDD Server, the 

computers do not have hard drives so no confidential information was 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001-q1YKxuMIznz5j2pNAsAKcaxCo8i3S-fYTC48itiVrf9n2a_qoNMTd49bhdt66uP2sz-k84gKRjNee38M-lVcoMFs-kBt8wa9Zg_Hq0JXjS76Lsd50jIi5e-3QihxSWLKwJNKcZ-mgwaT23zAHGTkqSfrfikHAGgGmh0ymi35WJHBt5AAw03ZA==&c=pg45VbK4Dmff3xu6SYJfcEjL6KwMeoRdkV-hvBhZ8XbrB5RPVJdc8g==&ch=jZOBooePV1vTOCWV96p4VPoEuqFkoj-wfgvOyrMVJ-U8VRBNavt4FA==


compromised.  Police and news media have video of the individuals 

and will accept any tips leading to their arrest.   
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